
UCLA Academic Senate                                                       Faculty Welfare Committee 

 
 
February 22, 2018 
 
 
Professor Sandra Graham 
Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 
 
Re: Proposed Amendment to Senate Bylaw 128, Conflicts of Interest 
 
 
Dear Professor Graham, 
 
The committee reviewed and briefly discussed Senate Bylaw 128 at its February 6th meeting. 
Members found the proposed revisions to be straightforward and had no additional comments. 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
David Lopez  
Chair, Committee on Faculty Welfare  
 
 
cc: Members of the Committee on Faculty Welfare 
      Linda Mohr, CAO, Academic Senate 
      Valeria Dimas, Executive Assistant 
      Annie Speights, Committee Analyst, Committee on Faculty Welfare 
 
 


